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       September 7, 2021 

 

 

 
 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 

Chairman 

Prince George’ s County Council 

County Administration Building 

Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772 

 

Dear Chairman Hawkins: 

 

 Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is proposed legislation to amend certain 

provisions of the County Code related to permitting of burglar and holdup alarm systems and response 

to false alarms. The proposed legislation would create parity between commercial and residential users 

of burglar and holdup alarms by establishing permit and renewal fees for residential users. Additionally, 

the legislation would establish that a false alarm response fee applies beginning with the third (3rd) false 

alarm from the same system. 

 

 The Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated.  If you have any 

questions, please contact Tonya L. James, Director of Public Safety Programs, Revenue Authority (RA) 

of Prince George’s County, at (301) 955-0785. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Angela D. Alsobrooks    

       County Executive 
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